Oliver Hoban

From:

Sent: 02 September 2025 09:26 **To:** Development Control

Subject: 4/25/2263/0F1 Elf Hall, Lady Hall

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: External email, think before you click! Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk

With reference to the above planning application, at the meeting held of the Parish Council on 1 September 2025, after debate, the council resolved to support this application

Lesley Cooper

Clerk to Millom Without Parish Council

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future.